
Memo No – ED-76/2014 Date – 10/02/2014

From : The Director of Public Instruction & Ex-Officio Secretary
Government of West Bengal

To : (1) The Principal/Officer-in-charge of all Government Colleges;
(2) The Principal/Teacher-in-charge/ Administrator/ President of the 
Governing Body of all Government Aided Colleges and erstwhile 
Government Sponsored Colleges of the State

Subject : Utilisation of 80% Arrear Payment 

You are requested to submit the utlisation certificate of the payment allowed for 

80% arrear (Central  Share)  in terms of the implementation of UGC Pay Scale 

2006 in the annexed format positively within 25th  February 2014. The softcopy of 

the filled in format (only in MSEXCEL or MSWORD) is to be send by email at 

tkgjdpi@gmail.com and the hard copy is to be submitted at the Office of DPI, 

West Bengal at Room No – 820 or 819. The non-compliance in this regard will 

suffer the State from the non-submission of Utilisation to the Central Government. 

Thus, the State Government may not be held responsible if your institute/college is 

deprived of further processing in regards to the payment of rest of 80% arrear 

(Central Share) dues from the State.

This may be treated as most urgent.

Sd/ D R Mandal
Director of Public Instruction
Government of West Bengal
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